Flats
17-19 Elsworthy Road
London Nw3 3ps

Tree Section
Town Hall Extension
Argyle Street
London
WC1TH ’8ND
16 April 2016

Dear Sirs

Poplar to be felled at this address

My two concerns are that permission is givenas soon as possible (if possible before the tree
puts out its leaves. If we have another windy storm the roots may fail, and the tree will fall,
possibly injuring someone on Primrose Hill

Also there should be a requirement to plant another tree in the poplar’s place, but not
necessarily a Lombardy poplar

Yours sincerely

Norman Franklin



